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D – 180 North 3rd Avenue
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Sent via email: mwagner@cariboord. ca

Dear Chair Wagner and Directors: 

I am writing in response to the December 22, 2023, submission of the Solid Waste

Management Plan Update for the Cariboo Regional District, from Tera Grady, Manager of

Solid Waste, with the Cariboo Regional District. 

This email is to confirm the receipt of your correspondence and to inform you that it has

been forwarded to Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy staff in the

Environmental Protection Division for their review and recommendations. 

Staff will conduct their review as quickly as possible. 

Thank you again for this submission. 

Sincerely, 

George Heyman

Minister

cc: Tera Grady, Manager of Solid Waste, Cariboo Regional District
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